

Webinar on NTUC Workcare Grant

27 May 2021

Dear Members,

NTUC Webinar on Application for Workcare Grant; 4 June 2021; 3.30pm-4.30pm

Following the launch of the <u>Tripartite Advisory on Provision of Rest Areas for Outsourced Workers</u> in December 2019, <u>the Ministry of Manpower has set aside a \$1 million Workcare Grant to encourage building owners and service buyers to provide proper and reasonable rest areas for their outsourced workers.</u>

Outsourced workers such as cleaners, landscape maintenance workers, and security officers are at the front line, helping to keep our environment clean, green, and secure. With access to proper and reasonable rest areas, outsourced workers will be able to have a dignified work environment and be more productive when well-rested.

If you are a building owner or service buyer and would like to improve an existing rest area or create a new one, you can tap on the newly launched Workcare Grant which provides up to 80% co-funding per rest area, capped at \$8,000.

NTUC U Care Centre (UCC) would like to invite you to a webinar to learn more about the grant's eligibility criteria and application process. The webinar will be held on 4 June 2021 (Friday) from 3.30pm – 4.30pm. To register, please sign up via this link - http://bit.ly/WorkcareWebinar before 1 June. UCC will send you a confirmation email with the webinar link.

For more information about the grant, you may visit www.ntuc.org.sg/ucarecentre or call their hotline at 1800 255 2828.

Thank you
With best regards,
Jojo Wong

REDAS Secretariat | Tel : +65 6336 6655 | Fax : +65 6337 2217 | Email : redas secretariat@redas.com